
Here is what we are learning about next week:

● English – We are reading an alternative version of Jack and the Beanstalk called, ‘Jack and the Jelly Beanstalk’, 
we will then describing what we might find at the top of a Jelly Beanstalk.

● Handwriting - All descender letters: y, p, f, g, j, q 
● Phonics - Revising alternative spellings for /ai/ as in ‘ai’ in paid, ‘ay’ in pay and ‘a_e’ in bake. Also alternatives for 

/igh/ as in ‘igh’ in light. ‘Ie’ in pie and ‘i_e’ in kite.
● Maths - Halving shapes and numbers using a range of physical resources.
● Science -  Classifying types of trees, specifically looking at: Pine, oak, sycamore, birch and horse chestnut.
● Geography -  Learning about the similarities and differences between the UK and Australia.
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Maths Homework

This week on Mymaths we have set a doubles activity.

A reminder that there is a two step login. First you must 

put in the school login details:

Username: coppice4

Password: cosine39

Then you must login with your personal details.

If you have any problems with logging on then please 

contact your class teacher. 

Reminder:
Children must have a coat in school every day, we would also recommend having a 
sun hat too. The weather is so changeable at the moment, best to come prepared!

Spellings  

These spellings will be given to the children, 

and will be on Spelling Shed,  on Tuesday 18th 

May and will be tested the Tuesday 25th May. 

- soil - your

- boiled - was

- enjoying - he

- toys - she

- spoil - says

Please ensure that your spelling record card 

gets sent in on a Friday (in your child’s 

reading folder), so we can complete it. 



Parents Evening
It has been so nice to see so many parents and talk about the children's progress. We look forward to seeing the 

final parents in the coming week. Please ensure you have booked a meeting with your class teacher on the 

School Cloud website:

Thecoppice.schoolcloud.co.uk  

If you are having any difficulties with this please contact your class teacher via email.

Photos
A reminder that whole Class photos will be taking 

place on Thursday 27th May and Individual 

photos on

Tuesday 15th June - there will be no PE or Forest 

school on these days. Children must

attend school in school uniform on these days.

 

Website:
www.coppice.wocs.sch.uk

Contact:
01564 826709

Email:
office.coppice.worcs.sch.uk

Covid Safety

To ensure that we are all being as safe as 

possible and minimising risks, we would like to 

remind you of the following.

- On pick up and drop off parents must 

follow government guidelines on social 

distancing.

- Parents must wear face coverings 

(unless medical exempt).

- Children must wash hands/ hand 

sanitize throughout the day. We have a 

number of children saying that they 

can not use the hand sanitizer, if there 

is a medical reason that children can 

not use the school products parents 

must contact the class teacher to 

discuss.

 

http://thecoppice.schoolcloud.co.uk/

